Lenzi, Chelsea

From: sbcob
Subject: FW: Comment re A-10-- Montecito Fire Code
Importance: High

From: C Newman

Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 8:39 AM

To: Newman Charles

Subject: Comment re A-10-- Montecito Fire Code

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,
This agenda item is very important to the Montecito Planning Area.

Unfortunately however, it has not been presented to your MPC for
review and comment. Thus, I personally and respectfully request
that the Board table this item until after the MPC has done so.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Charles Newman



